Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kirk Faries <kfaries@roverpetro.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 1:57 PM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov; Honea, Tammy
Cc: Kirk Faries

Subject: Atsel Leonard spill

Attachments: Artesia NM Riversideyard[1]

Hi Crystal,

Here are the copies of the C-141 | sent in on 9/13/16 to OCD district 2. Also the Sundry notice | sent to BLM.
| don’t think | have a tracking number yet.

Thank you,

Kirk Faries
Production Foreman
Rover Operating LLC
575-513-3198



